
 
 
 

8/9/2016 

 

Marcia Nusgart, Executive Director 

Alliance of Wound Care Stakeholders  

Bethesda, MD 

Dear Marcia, 

Thank you for your commitment to value-based health care. We appreciate your statement of 

support for the goals of the LAN and for setting your own organizational goals. Your leadership 

contributes to the momentum of payment reform across health care. We look forward to 

highlighting the Alliance of Wound Care Stakeholders with our other Committed Partners on 

the LAN website. We invite you to share your commitment via press release, social media and 

on your own website. This commitment to APMs and payment reform as a means to achieve 

the Triple Aim is important, and we hope that you will encourage your colleagues and other 

organizations to make similar commitments.  

Please take advantage of the many opportunities to actively join the LAN participant 

community. As a LAN participant, you’ll receive our semi-monthly newsletter, invitations to our 

webinars and listening sessions, relevant groups and LAN events, as well as calls for LAN 

participants to volunteer to implement and report on LAN work group recommendations.  

Your continued partnership is vital to our collective success. As LAN Work Groups develop 
recommendations around technical aspects of APMs such as patient attribution, financial 
benchmarking, elective joint replacement and more, we hope that you will incorporate them 
into your APM journey.  If we align on the implementation of various APMs across stakeholders, 
our collective positive impact on patients and our health will be that much greater. Contact us if 
you would like to discuss these opportunities. 

Thank you for your commitment. 

Sincerely, 

                  

 

 

Patrick Conway, MD, MSc 
Deputy Administrator for Innovation  
and Quality and Chief Medical Officer,  
Centers for Medicare and   
Medicaid Services 
LAN Guiding Committee 

 

Mark McClellan, MD, PhD 
Director, Robert J. Margolis Center for  
Health Policy 
Robert J. Margolis Professor of Business,  
Medicine, and Policy 
Duke University  
LAN Guiding Committee Co-Chair 
 
  

Mark D. Smith, MD, MBA 
Clinical Professor of Medicine,  
University of California, San Francisco 
Visiting Professor,  
University of California, Berkeley  
LAN Guiding Committee Co-Chair 
 
 
 

https://hcp-lan.org/about-us/committed-partners/
https://hcp-lan.org/events/categories/webinars/
https://hcp-lan.org/category/work-product/

